
 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to The Vale’s  July 2025 Newsletter, 

we hope you enjoy! 

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



Birthdays we celebrated  

In July 2025 

Peter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barbara W 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Sadly we said a final goodbye to Greta on 

24th July 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
You will be greatly missed by us all 

 



Monday 21st July we had Peter Kneebone 

entertain us all 

     a great time was had by all. 
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We are having a garden 

party on 5th September, 

Please come and support 

us and your loved ones on 

this day. 

Marco the magician will 

be entertaining us from 2-

3pm in the garden 

(weather permitting) 

We hope to see as many of 

you as we can. 



We have been making some 

different arts and crafts this 

month, with the majority of 

residents being keen to participate 

in… 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Making new friends at 

The Vale 

 

 
  

 

  

 

 

 

      

 



With the lovely weather we was 

able to get out and enjoy some 

plant potting  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Upcoming events …….. 
Birthdays in August 

Pam 19th 

 

Daily activities to include: 

Arts and crafts 

Bingo 

Nail care/hand massage 

Puzzles 

Bracelet making 

As always thank-you for your continued 

support  hope to see you all in the coming 

weeks . 

 

 

 



The Vale 

191 Willington Street 

Maidstone Kent 

ME15 8ED 

 

Tel: 01622 762332 

 

Fax: 01622 75115 

           Email; caz@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

tel:01622
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